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RYAN WALKER QUOTED IN CANADIAN LAWYER ARTIGLE:
"TAXING CHANGES"

Posted on October 7, 2015

Category: News

Ryan Walker, an associate in McMillan's Tax Group, was quoted in the Canadian Lawyer article "Taxing
changes". In the article, Walker comments on the upcoming changes to the Income Tax Act and how they will
impact trusts. Walker explains that "trusts are difficult for the tax system to deal with...these changes are a
further example of the government trying to address these unique legal concepts which are trusts."

To view the full article, click here.
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